Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing an Agreement
with the Houston Health Department (HHD) to fund emergency
shelter services for tuberculosis patients. The purpose of the
program is to provide a safe and recuperative environment for
patients who are medically cleared but cannot be discharged
to a stable home. HCDD will provide $137,840.59 in Emergency
Solutions Grant funds and $62,159.41 in Tax Increment
Reinvestment Zone funds.

For additional information on this item, contact Melody
Barr at 832.394.6124. For more information about HCDD
and its programs, please access HCDD’s website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing
or landlord/tenant relations, please contact HCDD at
(832) 394-6300 and choose the option for Fair Housing.




